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Confratellanza 
Italo-Canadese 
CIC Members Social  

 

Please note that the bocce and pizza night planned for mid-May has 
been postponed until September due to venue availability. Date and 
details will be announced in the near future. CIC Members are 
encouraged to invite guests to the event interested in becoming 
members to the CIC. 

CIC Columbus Day Banquet  
The Confratellanza Italo-Canadese’ annual Columbus Day banquet will 
be held Saturday, October 5, 2019. The event will take place at the 
Italian Cultural Center (Main Hall). Time & Ticket Details will be 
announced in the near future.  

CIC Member’s Picnic  
The Confratellanza Italo-Canadese Annual Members Picnic will be taking 
place Sunday July 14, 2019. All members and their guests are invited to 
attend. The picnic will take place at Beaconsfield Park – 3215 Slocan 
Street, Vancouver, BC (immediately south of the Italian Cultural Center). 
The Picnic will begin at 12:00pm, and food available for purchase at 
approximately 12:30pm. This is a family event so please bring your kids 
as there will be games and prizes. 

CIC Scholarship  
The Confratellanza Italo-Canadese Society is offering several $1,000.00 
scholarships to eligible candidates for 2019. Scholarships are available 
to this year’s graduating secondary school students planning to enroll in 
a post-secondary educational institution for the first time in 2019. 
Applicants can apply in one of the two categories (please note only one 
application is permitted per candidate): 

1. General Application (Application Attached) 
To be eligible for the General scholarship candidates must: 

- Be of Italian descent (one parent or grandparent of direct 
Italian descent) 

- Be living in a city or municipality within the 21-member 
Greater Vancouver Regional District 
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- Have an academic standing sufficient to qualify for entry 

into the post-secondary institution of their choice, and, 
 
- Submit a completed application form with supporting 

documentation post-marked or delivered no later than 
June 7, 2019. 

 

2. Member application (Application Attached) 
A separate member’s only scholarship is also open to 
members of the Confratellanza Italo-Canadese and secondary 
students or recent secondary school graduates having a parent 
or legal guardian that is a member in good standing with the 
Confratellanza Italo-Canadese Society and/or its affiliate The 
Lega Femminile Italiana.  

 
Questions about the Scholarships can be directed to Honorable 
Member John Cimino johnny.cimino@gmail.com 

CIC Members Christmas Party  
The Confratellanza Italo-Canadese Society is happy to announce that 
our annual CIC Christmas Party will be taking place December 7, 2019. 
Time/Location details to be announced in the near future. 

CIC Members Sports Dinner  
The Annual CIC Sports Dinner will be hosted Thursday, November 21, 
2019 at the Italian Cultural Center. Time: 6:00PM. Tickets: $ 125 
inclusive of dinner, wine and draft beer. 
 

 

Societa’ di Mutuo Soccorso Confratellanza Italo-Canadese 
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